Stoke Lodge and The Common Parish Council Emergency Scheme of Delegation

Due to the continued potential for Coronavirus to disrupt Parish Council business, and upon advice from the Avon Local Council’s Association (ALCA), Stoke Lodge and The Common Parish Council agreed an Emergency Scheme of Delegation at it’s meeting on Thursday 24th June 2021 as follows:-

Stoke Lodge and the Common Parish council delegates authority to the Clerk 	Annie Wherrett in conjunction with the Chair Andrew Alsop and Vice-Chair Brenda Stokes to take any actions necessary with associated expenditure to protect the interests of the community to ensure council business continuity, informed by consultation with the members of the council.  The scheme of delegation will be reviewed no later than September 2021 or at the first face to face meeting thereafter.

